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I believe this bill is way out of line. We are doing very little for the homeless, while 

creating an industry that is living off of them. Any program needs serious bipartisan 

over site with total transparency. Every penny allocated needs to be accounted for, in 

an annual audit. It is a shame to see this state squandering the amount of money on 

these programs while the actual people on the streets see very little of the funds. If 

you want people to buy into these programs, show them where the money is going. 


